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(Middletown, NY)-Senator Bonacic met yesterday with the newly elected Mayor of Tuxedo Park Mary Jo
Guinchard to discuss a range of issues affecting the community. In addition to discussing key issues
important to residents of the Village, Mayor Guinchard and Senator Bonacic visited the Wee Wah Lake
Dam. The dam had been scheduled for repair several years ago, and for a variety of reasons, the work
never took place. Repairing the dam is a key priority of both the Mayor and the Village Board. After
meeting with the Mayor, Senator Bonacic visited and spoke with staff at Tuxedo Town Hall. He also made
a stop at the Tuxedo Park Library, where he spoke with staff and thanked them for what they do.


